From: Laurie Lewis

Sent: 04 December 2022 18:09
To: Planning Planning
Subject: RE: 2022/4293/P

Dear Mr.Greenhalgh,

With regard to the above planning proposal, may T respectfully point out

that planning on this sight has already been refused, for very good reasons.

The sight so close to the railway line is untenable, the negative effects on

the adjacent park are socially unacceptable, and local feeling is against the proposal
having already suffered prolonged upheaval in the establishment of the park itself,
the surrounding housing, and sports facilities.

yours sincerely,

L.D.Lewis, ARCA



